
Dear Parent/Carer of a Year 7 Student, 

 

 

I hope your son/daughter has had an enjoyable start to St Wilfrid’s RC 

College. 

 

On Wednesday 14th of October, we plan to assess students using a 

computer-adaptive assessment. This assessment will provide us with 

baseline information on each student’s aptitude as well as information on 

strengths and areas for development. In the absence of formal Key 

Stage 2 assessments in the summer of 2020, the baseline assessment 

of students has become even more important and it will be used for 

setting, target grades and appropriate student interventions moving 

forward. 

 

The assessment will take approximately 50 minutes and will be based 

around Literacy and Numeracy skills. It is not something students need 

to prepare for. 

 

Students and parents will not receive a copy of these results. 

 

There are assessment points throughout the year where we will report to 

you on your son/daughter’s progress.  Additionally, there will be points 

throughout the year when we will review your son/daughter’s set and 

make any necessary changes. 

 

 

Kind regards, 

 

Mr Windass 

 

Associate Assistant Head Teacher – Data and Curriculum 
 


